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First name: Shane

Last name: Benedict
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Title: 

Comments: It is understood that management of these resources is needed but oversite and public feedback are

also needed. This shortened feedback period and much larger and more vague agreement than normal proposed

management agreement smacks of trying to slide something past the public. There needs to be more openess

and detail about the proposed projects along with more public feedback and future feedback as projects move

forward. These projects could potentially affect us for decades or generations. Let's give them the attention they

deserve by all the people that use these resources. I don't agree with this project as proposed nor the process

used to bring it to the public.

Thank you 


